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Dear graduate students and post-doctoral fellows: 

I am writing to alert you to a workshop that we are planning for the 24th of October 2006. It is aimed at senior graduate students and post-docs who might consider careers at a liberal arts college. We are specifically inviting scholars of color to attend, but everyone who is interested in working in a diverse environment is welcome.

The morning will be spent in sessions on what to expect from a job at a liberal arts college, how to apply, tips on interviewing, what the reappointments and tenure decision is like, how to prepare for teaching, etc., followed by a lunch with some department chairs. The workshop is being held on the same day as our annual conference of student presentations showcasing “Wellesley in the world,” and attendees will be encouraged to attend student talks in the afternoon, as well as viewing the campus and facilities. The day will end with an informal dinner, during which some of our new faculty will share their reflections.

The workshop is not intended to be a job fair, but rather to introduce you to Wellesley College and to the advantages of an academic career in such a setting. It will be appropriate for those on the job market now and those anticipating a job search in the next few years. Those in all academic disciplines are welcome.

Because the workshop will be a single day, we are concentrating our advertising to those within a few hours’ drive of Wellesley. Please feel free to pass this information along to any colleagues who would find it of interest.

If you are planning to attend, please register on the web at: www.wellesley.edu/Chemistry/Flick/oct24reg.html
Please address any questions to me (awolfson@wellesley.edu, 781-283-3583) or to Professor Wilbur Rich in the Political Sciences Department (wrich@wellesley.edu, 781-283-2184).

I hope to see you in the fall.

Sincerely,

Adele J. Wolfson

Associate Dean of the College

Nan Walsh Schow '54 and Howard B. Schow Professor in the Physical and Natural Sciences

Professor of Chemistry
 

